
 

 
TOWN OF THETFORD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
JANUARY 14th, 2021 

AT&T PROPOSED TELECOMMUNIATIONS FACILITY 
 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Thetford, Vermont that the Thetford 
Selectboard will hold a public hearing on Thursday, January 14th, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
 Presentation on the proposed AT&T telecommunications facility on the Town Forest with 
guests: 
 • Simon B., Centerline, site acquisition consultant 
 • David A., VSS, conducted ballon tests and prepared photo simulations 
 • Sohail U., Centerline, radio frequency engineer 
 • Damian S., Dewberry, civil engineer 
 • Beth Kohler, attorney 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to receive a presentation from AT&T regarding the project, and to 
accept public comments.  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81086460670?pwd=UDNHVFYvSUhNNFZSN2FIdlpiZHloZz09  
 
Meeting ID: 810 8646 0670 
Passcode: 030589 
 
One tap mobile 
+16465588656,81086460670# US (New York) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81086460670?pwd=UDNHVFYvSUhNNFZSN2FIdlpiZHloZz09

